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SK Jeffrey Brent .............. 640-1060 

Fr. Paul Minnihan, Pastor 846-4489 

SK Ted Dudziak …….…510-912-6370 

Mark Jacops..................... 862-2904 

SK Robert Strawn ............ 249-0600 

SK PGK Joe Balestreri ...... 399-4253 

SK PGK Brad Schieferstein  846-7181 

SK Bob Wolf ..................... 461-6399 

SK Jom Sicat .................... 425-9274 

Dave Seeger .................... 426-0341 

George Hegarty ............... 963-1280 

SK Jeffrey Carvalho  …510-754-1057 

SK Robert Federighi.…951-970-6550 

Bob Dompe ...................... 583-5191 

PGK Frank Costa .............. 846-4205 

PGK Lou Santero.............. 846-5124 

SK Darren Medeiros ......... 202-3576 

SK PGK Mike Machi, Sr. .... 462-9765 

SK PGK Chuck Berardi ..... 381-1643 

SK PGK Brad Schieferstein  846-7181 

Dave Frankenberger ........  846-8561 

SK Mark Worrell .............. 426-5375 

Chuck Deckert ................. 484-2035 

Chris Sigua ...................... 461-2340 

SK PGK Dan Hughes ........ 462-0481 

SK PGK Paul Unpingco ……..462-2263  

SK PGK Stephen Natale ... 462-4483 

Brothers, 

 

Going forward we will begin making plans for the coming year, 
please review the slate of Officers for the coming Columbian year 
2018-19.  (see inside the newsletter). 

We have had a very busy March. On March 15th we conducted an 
admission degree for eight new Knights, 5 for our Council and 3 
for other Councils.  With the arrival of “Spring,” our activities for 
the Lenten season has been on the upswing.  March 23rd saw the 
Knights lead in the readings for the Stations of the Cross, March 
25th thanks to brother Robert Strawn for leading in the 
distribution of the Easter food baskets for those in need.  Many of 
the Brothers helped with key Eucharistic roles for Holy Thursday, 
Good Friday, and our main event the Holy Fire for the Easter 
Vigil, lead by PGK Mike Kliment.  Brother Dave Frankenberger 
once again took charge of the Triduum and Easter parking as well 
Chairing the Easter Vigil reception. 

 March 17th Brother Mike Hewitt once again chaired an 
outstanding event, “the Saint Patrick’s Day dinner.” With key 
help from Past Grand Knights Stephen Natale and Mike Kliment, 
they prepared dinner for 270 parishioners.  Thanks to the many 
Knights who came forward to help in the set-up and serving of 
the dinner.  A special thanks to all those parishioners who 
stepped forward and helped Brother Dave Seegar with the 
cleanup, done in record time, allowing many of the Knights to be  
home before their usual bedtime. 

The great gift of Easter is hope -  Hope which makes us have that 
confidence in God, in his ultimate triumph, and in his goodness 
and love, which nothing can shake." 

Hope all have had a Happy Easter ! 

 

May God light your path, 

GK Jeff Brent 
 



 

 

 

Our council has a mobile application that will allow you to be connected to our 
activities as well as providing a convenient access to other websites for our Parish, 
Diocese and other Knights of Columbus groups.  

The app will provide you with our Calendar, Newsletters and Website as well as 
links to various other websites including our Parish, Diocese and more. You can 
even pay your dues, purchase Apparel and buy tickets to our events such as our 
upcoming Crab Feed and 50th Anniversary. 

Be sure to enable notifications on your mobile device for the app after you 
install it. This will allow you receive short messages from the council. 
Contact me or someone you know if you are having are having any 
difficulties doing this. It will be the same as for notifications from other 
apps on your mobile device.  

The steps for downloading and installing the Knights of Columbus App on iPhone 
and Android are given below. 

Do the following for the iPhone:  

If you have not logged in to the Apple App Store for a while you will be prompted 
for either your password or finger print. Once entered you will see the fill moving 
around the ⭕. Once completed the get button will switch to an Open button. 

 Open the App Store App 

 Search for the App Connectu Knights of 
Columbus  

 Press the Get Button 

 Find the App on your phone and open the app. 

 You will be prompted the first time to enter the 
Council # enter 6043 

 Wait for the configuration to complete 

 Enjoy our Council Information on the go 

Do the following for an Android Phone:  

 Go to the Play Store and search for the 
application by typing “Connectu Knights of 
Columbus” 

 Download the app 

 Launch it 

 Enter our council number 6043  

 Wait for the configuration to complete 

 Enjoy our Council information on the go 

When you are done you should see this screen.  

 

This article is a revision of the article in the 
January Newsletter 
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04/11/18/25 April 

 Gateway Safeway Food Pickup, 8am 

05 April Officer’s Meeting, 7PM, St. Augustine’s Hall, Room 4 

06 April Council’s 50th Anniversary Party, Blackhawk Country Club 

08 April  Donut Social- Both Churches; Cookies at SES—Evening Masses 

12 April Dinner, 7:00 PM, Business Meeting, 7:45 PM, St. Augustine’s Hall; Rms 4-5 

27 April Red, Blue and Gold Banquet, Blackhawk Country Club 

 

02/09/16/23/30 May 

 Gateway Safeway Food Pickup, 8am 

02 May First Wednesday, Downtown 

03 May Officer’s Meeting, 7PM, St. Augustine’s Hall, Room 4 

05 May Cinco de Mayo Celebration, St. Augustine’s Hall 

06 May Donut Social- Both Churches; Cookies at SES—Evening Masses 

10 May Dinner, 7:00 PM, Business Meeting, 7:45 PM, St. Augustine’s Hall; Rms 4-5 

17-20 May State Convention, San Diego 

 

For our Brother, SK Lloyd G. Nixon 

 

Passed away on March 9, 2018 

 

Memorial to be held on April 21st, 2018 10:00 am 

St. Raymond’s Church, Dublin. 

 



 

 

  

The proposed slate of officer is listed below for your information. We will vote for the new officers at 
the June Business Meeting.  Nominations of other Brothers can be made until nominations are 
closed prior to voting. 

GRAND KNIGHT     TED DUDZIAK 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT  JOM SICAT 

CHANCELLOR      DARREN MEDIEROS 

WARDEN         MICHAEL MARTIN 

INNER GUARD      DAVE SEEGAR 

OUTER GUARD      GEORGE HEGARTY 

ADVOCATE       BRAD SCHIEFERSTEIN 

RECORDER        BOB WOLF 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY  JOE BALESTRERI 

TREASURER       ROBERT STRAWN 

THREE YEAR TRUSTEE JEFF BRENT 

TWO YEAR TRUSTEE  DAN HUGHES 

ONE YEAR TRUSTEE  PAUL UNPINGCO 

 

Any Brother having an interest in running for office or to be a director, please 
contact the Worthy Grand Knight, Jeff Brent 

Brothers, 

Our Worthy Warden, Jom Sicat, is planning a couple of work weekends in 
April, after Easter.  One Saturday will be devoted to the Council’s shed.  The 
other Saturday will be devoted to the other ministries’ shed. 

Any Knight who has items in the Knights shed should contact Jom to 
coordinate location and possible disposal if old, expired or obsolete. This 
includes the fridge & freezer.   

Also, the Brothers should keep in mind that the shed is for items related to 
official Knights business... no personal items. 

 

Jom 

idriveajeep@hotmail.com 

925-425-9274 
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The green was in full display for our annual St. Patrick’s Dinner.  The evening 
started with dancers from the award winning McBride school of Irish dancing 
based out of Dublin.  The dancers showcased traditional Irish dancing.  They are 
truly a delight to watch in their brightly adorned dresses. 

After their performance dinner commenced to a very hungry crowd of 250 
people, they quickly gobbled up 160 lbs of corned beef accompanied with red 
potatoes, cabbage and carrots.  There was plenty of Guinness, Harp and wine to 
wash it all down.   

Although this event is not a fundraiser we did net a profit of $2,000.  

This event would not have run as smoothly without the help from a number of 
brother Knights.  A special thanks to PGK Stephen Natale for his commitment 
and assistance with this event.   

Thanks to these brother Knights: 

PGK Mike Kliment Kitchen and clean-up 
Bro. Kevin Ryan who chaired the bar 
Bro. Tom Smith and wife MaryJo who did the decorations 
Bro. Dave Seeger (and kids) for clean-up 
Bros. Dave Frankenberger, Robert Federighi, Bob Dompe, Bill Sroka, Ron 

Hansen, Bob Wolf, John Rabada, and many others for serving, clean-up, 
set-up, etc. 

 

Brother Michael Hewitt, Event Chair 



 

 

  

 

A Story from One of Our Volunteers   

I was able to talk extensively to a young couple going in for a pregnancy test. It’s not 
often that young couples are receptive to hearing what we have to say and offer, as 
you all know  

Anyway, as long as they were interested, I kept talking. I asked them their names 
and what they were going in for (it’s amazing how my seemingly bold and intrusive 
questions get an answer!). I explained how abortions are the primary goal of Planned 
Parenthood and how they’re not interested in truly helping the whole person. I said 
that if they were, indeed, pregnant, that PP will persuasively move them into an 
appointment for an abortion and that they don’t really care about helping a woman 
carry her pregnancy to term. If they were indeed pregnant, I even asked them to 
test PP to see what services they would offer them if they said they wanted to keep 
their baby. I told them the story of a young woman who was never given information 
by PP on keeping her pregnancy when she tested positive. Instead they gave her 
only abortion options. When she told them she was keeping the pregnancy going, 
they basically showed her the door.  

That young woman was me.  I told them my story and how I thought my parents 
would disown me and that my life was basically wrecked. But I told them how I gave 
my baby up for adoption and how she is a college graduate, and a beautiful, 
successful young woman today.  And not aborting her gave her that chance. Earlier, 
this couple told me their names. Well, I looked directly into the eyes of the mother 
and told her she had the same name as my baby!  

They took my brochure and proceeded up the stairs to PP but, much to our surprise, 
they remained out on the entrance deck for well over 20 minutes. On the sidewalk, 
we had never prayed so hard! We just kept praying strings of Hail Mary’s—we 
couldn’t even focus on a Rosary.   

Well, to our amazement, they turned around and walked down the stairs out of the 
“clutches” of that horrendous place! As they were driving out, I approached their car 
and the boyfriend actually asked for my cell phone number I happily gave it to him 
and told them they could call me any time and that we can help them along the way. 
Even the other volunteer noticed how relieved and joyful their demeanor was! 

 

Holy Spirit, guide and protect this young couple on their journey of LIFE. 
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         Emet Negrete, Tony Soby, Ed Rouquette, Dennis Mortenson, Dave Chacon 

 

Ed Rouquette and Dave Chacon receive their Degree Certificates from Chancellor 
SK Mark Jacops at the Council Meeting March 8, 2018 

 



 

 

  

Scott Doruff, Sachin Chittur, Chris Serrato, Robert Fjerstad, Mark Hodapp,  

           Membership Director SK Darren Medeiros 

 

 

April 15th 

2nd Degree (formation) to be held at St. Isidore’s in Danville 

 

April 21 

4th degree (Patriotism) in Sacramento 

 

May 6th 

2nd and 3rd degree (Knighthood) to be held at St. Michael’s in Livermore 

 

Please contact the Membership Director for details. 

darrenmedeiros@gmail.com; 925-202-3576 
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Message from KofC Supreme:   

 

 

 

The Knights of Columbus is proud to invite you to support the nationwide 
theatrical release of Paul, Apostle of Christ, March 23, 2018.  

 Produced by Catholic ministry ODB Films and starring acclaimed actors Jim 
Caviezel and James Faulkner, this movie dynamically and truthfully illustrates 
the beginnings of Christian persecution under the Roman Empire.  

 St. Paul’s story is one of conversion, forgiveness and perseverance in the face 
of extreme intolerance, not unlike that faced by many Christians today. This 
dramatic retelling of his life can move the hearts of both believers and 
nonbelievers.  

 The film, dedicated to the persecuted Christians of today, is an opportunity to 
spread awareness of their plight among your friends, family and community.  
Invite them to watch this inspiring film, and help spread awareness for the 
future of Christianity!  

  

How to get started? 

 Look up and advertise movie times in your local area. 

 Have a family night at the movies with your teens and spouse. 
 

OR, AS A COUNCIL 

 Purchase 25 or more tickets at your local theater.  

 Buy out a show time for opening week/weekend. 

 Bring the film to a theater in your community (750 ticket minimum). 

 

WATCH. SHARE. RAISE AWARENESS. SPREAD HOPE FOR FUTURE. 
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A message to the Grand Knight from  Lee Ann Harper, Office of Youth Protection, 
Manager, KofC Supreme 

As a general matter, the Knights of Columbus expects that those participating in Knights 
of Columbus sponsored youth programs or activities on diocesan/parish property comply 
with diocesan safe environment policies. The Order's main concern is that knights 
cooperate with diocese and be compliant with the diocesan policies for volunteers using 
diocesan/parish property. We encourage our members to comply with applicable diocesan 
safe environment requirements when using parish/diocesan property.  

If you discover that a knight is conducting a Knights sponsored youth program on 
diocesan/parish property without having completed applicable diocesan safe environment 
requirements, we would expect and understand that you would act to prohibit him from 
continued participation in our youth program on diocesan/parish property. For the Order, 
it is sufficient reason for a parish or diocese to prohibit a Knights sponsored youth 
program because the participating members leading the youth program have not 
complied with the diocesan requirements, even if they have completed the requirements 
of the Knights of Columbus Safe Environment Program.  

The Knights of Columbus Safe Environment Program training and/or background 
screening is in addition to the diocesan requirements. We take seriously our obligation to 
ensure compliance with our Safe Environment Program. On a weekly basis we review 
member compliance and follow up directly with members and their grand knights when 
members are noncompliant. When members are noncompliant they are removed from 
their youth serving roles. 

 

The Diocese of Oakland requires that all volunteers be trained to recognize and 
respond to the signs of abuse, to be informed of the reporting procedures and to 
learn how to safeguard the children and vulnerable adults in their care. Training is 
available thru VIRTUS and can be done on line or at a live training. Registration for 
either is mandatory. Trainings are available in Spanish and English. Check out the 
diocesan website for more information. 

Bottom-line: we must follow the request of the Diocese and ALL VOLUNTEERS MUST 
take their training The knights training is in addition to the diocesan requirements. 

The parish website includes a page on the training 
[http://www.catholicsofpleasanton.org/safe-environment.html].  The information on 
that page seems to cover most of the information on the comparable page for the 
Diocese [https://www.oakdiocese.org/offices/safe-environment/safe-environment-
and-victims-assistance?searchterm=safe+environment+training].  The Diocese page 
does include access to locations scheduled for live training. 

State Deputies, grand knights, and faithful navigators (if their assemblies sponsor a 
Columbian Squires Circle) are required to complete Praesidium’s Armatus© youth 
protection training to help ensure that they understand the policies and procedures 
that members of the Knights of Columbus are expected to follow regarding the safety 
and well-being of young people served through the Order’s programs and activities. 
 

Please notify the Worth Grand Knight with the date of your most recent completion of 
the Diocese of Oakland Safe Environment Training.   

(640-1060; jeffbrent5309@yahoo.com). 



 

 

  

NOTE:  An electronic version of this application form was included as an 
attachment to the email message that transmitted the March Newsletter 
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Some people believe that ethics in business is a contradiction in terms. They think that in 
order to be profitable, a company and its leaders must abandon morality and embrace the 
dark, greedy side that they see so often in the news and in movies. 

At the Knights of Columbus, we know this isn’t true. A business can be both ethical and 
successful. We are. 

As a Catholic organization, we understand the value and importance of our core beliefs and 
the original mission of Venerable Father Michael J. McGivney. In fact, much of the strength 
and financial security we provide to members and their families can be attributed to our 
ethical, moral standards.  

More than 96 percent of Knights who buy our life insurance keep it, year in and year out. The 
Order takes this commitment to our members very seriously. This means carefully planning 
when it comes time to invest. Our professional staff researches all transactions to insure that 
they fall in line with Catholic values. If a transaction makes them uncomfortable, they don’t 
make it.  

“We exclude any company engaged in activity that conflicts with Catholic moral teaching: 
companies directly involved in abortion, contraception, human cloning, embryonic stem cell 
research, for-profit health care that pays for any of these, or pornography,” said Supreme 
Knight Carl Anderson. “There are many companies in the pharmaceutical and communications 
industries that would undoubtedly provide excellent returns for us, but which are not in our 
portfolio because they engage in research and development or programming in ways that 
violate the sanctity or dignity of human life.”  

In the end, the Knights of Columbus investment strategy is motivated by morality, not 
money. Yet, each year we remain profitable, increase our assets and stay dedicated to this 
vision that will keep the Order financially sound for generations to come.  

But don’t just take our word for it. In 2016 the Knights of Columbus was named a “World’s 
Most Ethical Company” by the Ethisphere Institute for the third year in a row. We were one of 
only two life insurance companies to earn the honor. 

“Faithful Catholics have choices when buying life insurance,” said the Supreme Knight. “But 
they know that at the Knights of Columbus their policy is supplied by an insurer that shares 
their moral and ethical values and is guided in all of its investment and sales practices by 
those values.”  
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If you see errors in the contents of the Council Newsletter, please notify the Newsletter Editor at 
bob_for_kofc6043@pacbell.net or 408-234-8224. 

If you are receiving a printed copy of this newsletter and can be accessed via email you are missing 
out!  The electronic copy of the Newsletter arrives sooner, is in color and the content is not 
compressed to fit into the limitations of the printed page.  If you want an electronic copy, send 
your email address to:  dompe@pacbell.net.  An electronic copy of the Newsletter is also available 

on the Council’s Website:  www.kofc6043.org 

If you have submitted an entry to the Prayer Requests on the following page, please review the list 
to determine if your entry is correct and is still current.  Please contact the Newsletter Editor for 
any corrections, deletions and additions.  Entries older than six months will occasionally be 
removed.  If you wish to have the prayer request retained, please contact me.  

 

 Our Council is located in the Oakland Chapter (oaklandkofc.org), District 43.   

We meet on the 1st Monday Evening each month at 7 PM -  St Elizabeth Seton Church 
(Room B) 
 
Should you need Job Search guidance, resource information, networking direction, or 
motivation support in your search for employment we are here to help! 
 
Linkedin Group - Employment Connections CCOP  
Mike_Machi@yahoo.com 
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For those who are ill we pray that they will find 
the healing power of God: 
e 

Melanie Kuehnel– Friend of Brother Robert Federighi 
Andrew Mornin– Nephew of Brother Bill Nico 
Arlene Rouquette– Daughter of Brother Ed Rouquette 
Rose Salgado– Friend of Brother Rolly Bantugan 
Gloria Fredette– Friend of Brother Jim Carpenter 
Jeni Bettencoourt– Daughter of Brother Jim Carpenter 
Suzanne Panzella– Close friend of Brother Bob Wolf 
Lori D’Albora-Wife of Brother Manny D’Albora 
John Garske– Friend of PGK Dave Melander 
Charlotte Machi– Wife of PGK Mike Machi, Sr. 
Nancy Mawns– Cousin of Brother Ted Selna 
Joseph Andre– Friend of Bother Dan Shucharist 
Jessica Net– Granddaughter of Brother Tom Egan 
Keith Net– Grandson of Brother Tom Egan 
Conchita Sigua– Mother of Brother Chris Sigua 
JBob Grubbs– Son of Brother David Grubbs  
Bill & Gerry Stuchkos– Brother & Sister-in-Law of Brother 
Dave Frankenberger 
Jack Frankenberger– Brother of Brother Dave Frankenberger 
Kevin Raja– Son of Brother Paul Raja 
Kenny Kemp– Friend of Brother Kevin Ryan 
Terry Ryan– Brother of Brother Kevin Ryan 
Chris Kenny– Son of Brother Joe Kenny 
John Deleso– Brother-in-Law of Brother Joe Kenny 
Madison Hebron– Daughter of PGK Ron Hebron 
Christine & Lyn McQuilliams– Daughter & Son-in-Law 
of Brother David Wellbeloved 
Cody McQuilliams– Grandson of Brother David Wellbeloved 
Ray Holister– Uncle of Brother Michael Hewitt 
Renee Hewitt– Mother of Brother Michael Hewitt 
Raul Chacon– Father of Brother David Chacon 
Lupita Palayo– Sister-in-Law of Brother David Chacon 
Isaac Chacon– Son of Brother David Chacon 
Jorge Pelayo– Brother–in-Law of Brother David Chacon 
Virginia Perez– Mother-in-Law of Brother Ed Fitzpatrick 
Theresa Fitzpatrick– Mother of Brother Ed Fitzpatrick 
Jerry Samson– Brother-in-Law of Brother Ted Dudziak 
Tom Murphy– Brother-in-Law of Brother Ted Dudziak 
Melanie Brent– Wife of WGK Jeff Brent 
Patricia Hanrahan– Sister of Brother Joe Gourley 
Shauna Gourley– Daughter of Brother Joe Gourley 
Olivia Negrete– Wife of Brother Emet Negrete 
Karen Brady– Daughter of Brother Joe Bonnevolke 
Doug Musco– Brother-in-Law of Brother Darren Medeiros 
Gert Provost– Mother-in-Law of Brother Darren Medeiros 
Elyssa Nono- Granddaughter of Brother Phil Medrano 
Jose Luis Romero-Salas, Jr.– Brother of Brother Ignacio Romero-Salas 
Deacon Joe Sicat-Father of Brother Jom Sicat 
Sarah Miller-Daughter of Brother Pete Miller 
Lyssa Pietro– Daughter of Brother Dom Pietro 
Laura Schibler– Sister of Brother Michael Schibler 
Jorge Castillo- Brother of Brother Gabriel Castillo 
Nealda Castillo– Mother of Brother Gabriel Castillo 
Sandy Warren– Wife of Brother Frank Fitzgerald 
Nolan Brown– Cousin of PGK Dan Hughes 
Patrick Hughes– Brother of PGK Dan Hughes 
Jack Deckert– Son of Brother Chuck Deckert 
Barbara Carvalho– Mother of Field Agent Jeff Carvalho 
HRalph Ruocco– Brother of Brother Lou Ruocco 
Eileen Burns Jin– Daughter of Brother Mike Burns 
Elizabeth Burns– Mother of Brother Mike Burns 
Marvel Brodnick– Mother of Brother Dean Brodnick 
William Langenhuizen– Father of Brother Bob Lange 
Wenkwei Liu– Father of Brother Grant Liu 
Mary Beth Brown– Sister of Brother Bill Beston 
Liz Sroka– Sister of Brother William Sroka 
Ardys Henson-Mother of Brother Christian Dungo 
Mitzi Rossi– Friend of Brother Tom Smith 
Samantha Smith– Grandniece of Brother Tom Smith 

Marty Smith– Mother of Brother Tom Smith 
Lynne Crittendon– Sister of Brother Tom Smith 
Pam Campion– Friend of PGK Stephen Natale 
Gianni DeSantis-Cousin of PGK Stephen Natale 
Domenic Natale– Brother of PGK Stephen Natale 
Ellyn Kelly– Mother of PGK Ray Kelly 
SK Ron Shinn– Brother-in-Law of Brother Robert Strawn 
Patricia Guzman– Mother of Brother Robert Strawn 
David Strawn– Brother of Brother Robert Strawn 
Veronica Garcia– Sister of Brother Javier Garcia 
Sue Kraft– Friend of Brother Jack Barbaccia 
Greeta Pliler– Friend of Brother Jack Barbaccia 
Jim Barbaccia– Son of Brother Jack Barbaccia 
Florence Barbaccia– Wife of Brother Jack Barbaccia 
Mike Kotch– Son of PGK Mark Kotch 
Mike Santos– Son of Brother John Santos 
Elizabeth Unpingco– Daughter of PGK Paul Unpingco 
Kay & Don Sanservino-Friends of PGK Paul Unpingco 
Remmy Unpingco– Mother of PGK Paul Unpingco 
Jonathan Jacops– Son of Brother Mark Jacops 
Frank Jacops– Brother of Brother Mark Jacops 
Phillip Reilly– Son of PGK Joe Reilly 
Paul Santero– Son of PGK Lou Santero 
Fr. Brian Joyce– Friend of PGK Lou Santero 
Ed Santero– Son of PGK Lou Santero 
Teresa Santero– Mother of PGK Lou Santero 
Adrienue Wood– Daughter of Brother John Wood 
Jim Kliment– Brother of PGK Mike Kliment 
Chris Kliment— Son of PGK Mike Kliment 
Travyn Rasiah– Son of Brother Pravin Rasiah 
Benjamin Cruz– Son of Brother Anthony Cruz 
Pam Hundal– Friend of Brother Ron Hansen 
Dustin Weld– Relative of Brother Ron Hansen 
Mike Sutorius– Brother-in-Law of Brother Ron Hansen 
Jennifer Hansen– Daughter of Brother Ron Hansen 
Judy Weld– Sister of Brother Ron Hansen 
John Hansen– Brother of Brother Ron Hansen 
Kelly Duil– Friend of Brother Mark Worrell 
Helen Hirashiki-Wife of Brother Mark Worrell 
Marie Andal– Mother of Brother Dennis Andal 
Kevin Ngwanyia– Son of Brother George Ngwanyia 
Christine Estrada-Wife of Brother Junior Estrada 
Joshua Studendorff– Son of Brother Mike Studendorff 
Julie Steeves– Sister of PGK Tim Tuttle 
Kelli Machi-Wife of PGK Mike Machi, Jr. 
Brother Rich Fredette 
Brother Jack Greene 
Brother Frank Costa 
Brother Ellis Schott 
Brother Walter Desouza 
Brother Roland Fernandez 
Brother Robert Bills 
Brother David Wellbeloved 
Brother Frank Fitzgerald 
Brother Rich Goddu 
PGK Mario daSilva 
PGK Mike Machi, Sr. 
PGK Chuck Berardi 
PGK Paul Unpingco 
PGK John Moore 
PGK Joe Jones 
Rob Gibbs– Friend of the Council 
CCoP’s Co-Sponsored Refugee Family 
Ray Fosse— A’s Announcer, Friend of this Council 
 

For those who are deceased we pray that they will 
join in the love of God: 
Myriam Gevaert– Step-Mother of Brother Mark Jacops 
 
For all who are serving in the military we pray: 
That the love of God will be with them. Especially those 
in harms way. 

 



 

 

 

 

Knights of Columbus 

Council No. 6043 
P.O. BOX 454 
Pleasanton, CA  94566 

 
 

 

 

TO: 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED 

 

FIRST CLASS MAIL 

Past issues of this newsletter can be found in our web site, www.kofc6043.org. 

Send your email address to Bob Dompe to obtain this newsletter via email. 

 

If you wish to have your copy 
of the Newsletter discontinued, 

please notify the Newsletter 
Editor, Bob Dompe 

bob_for_kofc6043@pacbell.net  


